
CHRISTMAS DONATIONS 
 

Many people make special donations at Christmas as a memorial to or in thanksgiving for 

loved ones. These donations (in any amount) can be designated as contributions to the  

Christmas Fund, which helps members of the parish in need, or for Christmas Music or 

Flowers. 
 

If you wish to make a donation, please complete the form below.  Your check should be made 

out to “Church of the Incarnation.”  The form and check can be mailed to the church, 

dropped off at the Parish House, or placed in the offering plate on Sunday. 
 

Also, please indicate below whether you would like to receive offering envelopes for next 

year. 
 

Thank you very much for your gifts! 
 

          —The Rev. Adrian Dannhauser 

 

****** 
 

Name _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check how your donation should be used. (You may check more than one box.) 

 

Christmas Fund ___   Christmas Music ___   Christmas Flowers ___      

 

In Memory of (Please Print) ______________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

In Thanksgiving for (Please Print) __________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___ I would like to receive offering envelopes for 2022. 

 

Donations received by December 19 will be acknowledged in the Christmas Eve leaflet.   

Donations received after December 19 will be acknowledged in a January leaflet. 


